Parent Council Meeting Minutes - Princess Margaret Public School - May 30th, 2024

In attendance: Andrea P., Billie Jo R., Emily M., Ida C., Emily D., Tracy P., Becky L., Raquel, Justine O., Dave W., Tracey M.

Regrets: Sabrina F., Kiri L.

Land Acknowledgement and UGDSB Anti-Racism Statement

Discussion and final arrangements for Family Fun Night

- E-mail sent out with all arrangements/reminders to Council members
- Billie Jo to create a volunteer schedule for FFN

Fundraisers for next school year

 Quest for Cakes donuts will be our first fundraiser in the new school year (late September or early October), followed by Terra Cotta cookies (November), and then one more in the early Spring of 2025

Healthy Active Schools Program

• Tracey M. has been leading this program at PMPS. We are officially GOLD certified and have won \$500 in funding! This will be used for June 14th Play Day at PMPS for all students. Thank you to all who have contributed towards this goal!

Elections for 2024/2025 Parent Council

- Ida Carr will remain Parent Council Secretary
- Emily D. will take over for Billie Jo as Co-Chair
- Emily M. will remain Co-Chair and Social Media Manager
- Billie Jo will oversee Holiday Craft Fair. We reviewed our roles for this event.

Plans for our last Parent Council Night Out

• Thursday, June 13th, we will be going mini golfing at 5:30pm

Raffle Baskets for Family Fun Night

 Sabrina and Becky shopped for 3 amazing raffle baskets for Family Fun Night, using our PIC funding. We sorted items. Billie Jo, Emily M. and Emily D. will wrap them up and photograph them on Monday after school.

No more meetings for the 2023/2024 school year. Thank you to our Parent Council for your time and dedication to our students and school families this year.